
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
10/03/2016 

 

Sheriff Lavender reports that his office was dispatched to a residence in the 100 block of 

Stanhope Drive yesterday at approximately 5:15 p.m. in reference to a Burglary in 

Progress. 

 

Deputies arrived and found 23 year old Jordan Robbins and 44 year old Heather Young 

in the residence. Deputies made contact by telephone with the home owner who advised 

that neither suspect had permission to be there.  

 

Deputies also discovered evidence of drug use by the suspects. Mrs. Young was arrested 

and charged with Burglary. Mr. Robbins was arrested and charged with Burglary and 

possession of Drug Abuse Instruments.  
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